

Feedback to Consultation Paper on
Draft Insurance (Maximum Number of Authorized Insurers) Rules
(Comments should be sent to the Insurance Authority on or before 31 December 2018.)

To: Insurance Authority
(email: comment_codeandguideline@ia.org.hk)

Name of Respondent:
Contact Person (if Respondent is an organization):
Contact Details:

	
Question 1

Do you agree that the existing framework in relation to the maximum number of authorized insurers (including Lloyd’s) by which an individual insurance agent or an insurance agency can be appointed, should be retained?







	
Question 2

Do you agree that the overall cap on the maximum number of authorized insurers (including Lloyd’s) by which an individual insurance agent or an insurance agency can be appointed, should be increased from four to five?










	
Question 3

Do you agree that the sub-cap should remain two long term insurers?
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